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The Parish staff wishes to thank the following parish min-
istries:  
 
We thank each of our parishioners who share in the celebration 
of our faith, sacramental life, and “works of mercy” in the 
community. Many blessings during the autumn months! 
 
We thank the youth of our parish who participated in the Al-
pha Omega Retreat. Many thanks to the Youth Ministry 
staff, volunteers, and leaders who planned, prepared, and par-
ticipated in the retreat. 
 
We thank our parishioners who joined us for the Ladies’ Soci-
ety Annual Craft Fair. We also thank the members of the 
Ladies’ Society who planned and prepared the event. Many 
blessings! 
 
We thank the members of the Ladies’ Society for  the dona-
tion of the baptismal palls and candles we use at each of the 
baptisms here at the parish. Know that we are grateful for your 
generosity. 
 
We thank our parishioners for their welcome to the staff of 
NPH USA which suppor ts Nuestros Pequeños Hermanos 
(NPH, Spanish for "Our Little Brothers and Sisters"). Your 
welcome and support of this organization assists the youth of 
Bolivia, the Dominican Republic, El Salvador, Guatemala, 
Haiti, Honduras, Mexico, Nicaragua and Peru. Know that they 
are grateful for your prayers and generosity.  
 
We thank our parishioners for their volunteer spirit and work 
after the Monday 8:00 am Mass each week when they take 
responsibility for cleaning the Church after the weekend Mass-
es. These par ishioners share their  time with us each Mon-
day morning and we are grateful! 

Night of Remembrance 
During the month of November, the Catholic Church re-
members the dead in a special way as it celebrates the 
Feasts of All Saints and All Souls. These celebrations 
afford the opportunity to reflect upon the mystery of 
death.  
 
We invite you to join us at a prayer service where we will 
celebrate the lives of those who have died. Please join us 
at: 
 

Night of Remembrance    
Tuesday, November 14, 2017 at 7:00 pm   
 
The prayer service will include Eucharistic 
Adoration, prayer, music, readings, and scripture. 
All are welcome to attend. The prayer service 
will be in the Church. 

St. Joseph School  
 

 

 
Coming Soon 

Discover Catholic Schools  
St. Joseph School Open House 

November 14, 2017 
Parish Hall 

9:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 
 

Please contact Mrs. Mary Lewis, Admissions Coordinator at 
mlewis@sjschoolva.org for more information. 
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Tonight Sun Nov 5th and next week Nov 12th we 

will be having youth nights in Parish Hall C at 
 6-7:45pm!  All teens are welcome for food 

 and Fun!  
 

WorkCamp 2018! 
 

  Interested in WorkCamp 2018?  Information will 
be coming soon!  Arlington Diocesan WorkCamp 

is for any high school teen of the Parish. 

        Text @64ghk6 to 81010 
 for updates 

 

The Youth Ministry Corner 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FORMATION IN CHRISTIAN CHASTITY” & “YOU 
MATTER”  

November (Sat.) 4th, (Sun.) 5th, (Mon.) 6th & (Tue.) 7th 

 
Each year the Diocese of Arlington requires all 
Religious Education classes in First and Fifth 
through Eighth Grades to offer the “Formation 
in Christian Chastity” program as well as the 
“Called to Protect” video program for High 
School age teens. These programs are not sex 
education classes but an endeavor to instruct 
our young people with regard to living a chaste 
life in conformity with God’s commandments 

and to foster a safe environment. Detailed parental information 
and an optional “Opt-Out” form will be enclosed in your 
child’s green communication folder. 
 
PARENT FIRST PENANCE (CONFESSION) MEETING 

 
Reminder to all parents who have 
children in 2nd grade or above prepar-
ing for First Holy Communion that we 
will be having our only First Penance 
meeting on Saturday, November 11th 

(in English) during class time (9:00 
a.m.  – 10:30 a.m.)  in Parish Hall 
“C” (SJS cafeteria/Donut Sunday 
Hall).  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Men's Society - November Highlights - All Men Welcomed 
Questions:  sjms20170@gmail.com 
 
WED  Nov 8    Monthly Meeting - Prayers & Pints 
                         7 pm / 8 pm 
Adoration in the Church anytime after the 7 pm start followed by a 
social hour at the Med Breeze at 8 pm (Dutch). 
http://www.usccb.org/prayer-and-worship/prayers-and-devotions/
eucharistic-devotion/index.cfm 
 
SAT  Nov 11     Billiards Tournament  6 pm  Carpool 
                          Herndon 
Come out for a great evening to have some fun and to break some 
balls. $20 entry fee - covers table fee & prizes. 
Snacks provided, drinks are dutch. 
Entry and questions through Phil Curley:  curleyphila@aol.com 
 
Nov 11/12         St. Lucy Bag Pick Up 
 
Mon  Nov 13     Rosary 7:30 am in Church, to Jesus through Mary 
 
Nov 18/19         St. Lucy Bag Drop off, with groceries 
 

Men’s Society 
St. Joseph Parish  Herndon VA 
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BANNS OF MARRIAGE I 
 
Rene Wilfredo Quezada & Rosa Nelly Corea 
 
Etienne Gberoukpo & Neven Ayab Nagiub 
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Saint Joseph School will celebrate a Veterans’ Day Mass & 
Reception in honor of our veterans and our active military 
personnel, Our Third Grade students have organized 
a Mass that will take place at Saint Joseph Church on Friday, 
Nov. 10, 2017 at 9:30 a.m. Military personnel are encouraged 
to dress in their uniforms. Light refreshments will be served to 
our Vets and military personnel after Mass in the Saint Joseph 
School Dining Hall. 
 

Collections: 
 
 

The weekend of October 29, 2017 
 

Offertory - $ 21,825 plus Faith Direct $ 13,350 
 
Second Collection - NPH USA Collection 
      $    3,467    

Thank you for your continued support, prayers and kind  
Generosity for supporting the NPH USA. 

Religious Christmas cards, seals, ornaments, and mag-
nets will be available for purchase after all Masses the 
weekends of Nov 4-5 and Nov 18-19 by the Knights of 
Columbus to raise money for scholarships and local 
charities. Help "Keep Christ in Christmas" by sending 
religious cards - an evangelization message from you!  
  
Cards will be available for immediate pickup and orders 
delivered at subsequent weekend masses. You can pre-
view the selection at http://vakcic.org/wp-content/
uploads/2017/07/Public-Brochure2017.pdf.  If you have 
any questions, contact Jeff Sander at 
kofc.sander@verizon.net. 

THANKS TO OUR             
    SPONSOR 
 OF THE WEEK 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
WOMEN’S CATHOLIC BOOK CLUB  

 
Please join the St. Joseph Catholic Women’s Book Club for 
their next book “The Joyful Beggar” by Louis de Wohl. “The 
Joyful Beggar” is the story of Francis Bernardone who would 
become St. Francis of Assisi.   We will begin discussion of this 
novel Thursday, Nov. 9th at 7 PM in Room 209. Contact Julie 
Babcock at ReligiousEd@sjcherndon.org to join. 

Prime Time Single Catholics (PTSC) is a Washington-area 
social group serving single Catholics 40 and over. Come join 
us in Christian fellowship! See what we offer by visiting us at: 
http://www.blessedsacramentcc.org/church/parish-community/
prime-time-single-adults, or by contacting Patricia Hutteman at 
pava1319@gmail.com or (703) 527-3455, or John McBride at 
jfmcbride_526@hotmail.com or (703) 820-9196. 

Bishop Burbidge’s Homilies Online 
 

Want to hear relevant, pastoral inspiration from our Shepherd? 
Selected homilies of Bishop Burbidge can be found on our 
YouTube page. Please visit youtube.com/arlingtondiocese.  

Follow Bishop Burbidge on Twitter 

Bishop Burbidge has over 12,200 followers on Twitter! His 
daily reflections and posts are popular and insightful. Follow 
him @BishopBurbidge. 

www.herndonwomansclub.com 
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St. Joseph Catholic Church Parish Advisory Council (PAC) 
Thursday October 19, 2017 

 
In attendance: Fr . Tom, Mark Overberg (Chairperson), 
Cindi Conroy, Greg Bengzon, Tom Reilly, Cheryl Wilson, 
Marylou Bergeron, Terry McNulty, Tisha Hilliard (Secretary). 
 
Absent:  Frank Bowen (Vice Chairperson), Jim Nash 

-------------------- 
New discussion areas  
 
Parish Offertory Program  
 
PAC members will encourage parishioners during a talk from 
the ambo to increase their offering and consider using Faith 
Direct or Offertory envelopes during the weekend of Nov 5th. 
Bulletin columns will also explain how some of the increased 
contributions will be used.  
 
PAC's 2016/17 objectives and accomplishments 
 
Objectives: Educate the parish about the PAC; be present and 
visible; improve communications and transparency 
 
Accomplishments (in brief): 
 - Increased PAC communications through the PAC webpage, 
PAC EXSUM in the bulletin, PAC trifold, PAC table at the 
BBQ, PAC members meeting with ministries at their meetings. 
 

• PAC made a Faith Direct/Offertory envelope appeal dur-
ing Mass 

 
• PAC made a Bishop's Lenten Appeal during Mass 

(Results: 121% of goal; $430K pledged) 
 

• Ministry Leader Fellowship Day (Main result: Improve 
Young Adult Ministry and Youth Ministry; develop minis-
try partnerships) 

 
• As part of the V Encuentro national discussion about the 

needs of the Spanish Apostolate, the PAC recommended 
the parish to build one community, not two; consider 
monthly bilingual and Holy Week Masses; add a Spanish 
member to the PAC; educate Anglos about Spanish tradi-
tions and patron saints. 

 
PAC's 2017/2018 objectives 
 

- Continue to educate the parish about the PAC; be present, 
visible, and transparent; develop a long-term plan with the pas-
tor; regularize PAC turnover/conduct first transition to new 
members under PAC charter. 
 
PAC membership 
 

Jim Nash is stepping down; Father Tom will select a member 
of the Finance Committee to replace him.  Father Tom will 
invite a member of the Spanish Outreach to join the PAC as 
soon as practical. For the normal annual turnover, there will be 
an announcement for nominees at Mass in March.  New term 
nominations will be accepted starting in May for the September 
meeting.  

PAC EXSUM CONT’D… 
 
New Deacon: Brother  Vince will join our  faith community 
and minister as a Deacon at the weekend Masses after his ordi-
nation to the diaconate on December 9, 2017. 
 
Updates on previous agenda items 

Ministry Leader Workshop focus items 
 
Fr. James will also serve as the parish’s Director of Youth 
Ministry.  He has been invited to November’s PAC meeting to 
discuss the Youth Ministry. Fr. Tom and Fr. James will meet 
with potential members of a potential Young Adult Ministry to 
discuss what they will want from this ministry.    
 
Communion under two species 
 
Ten Eucharistic Ministers have moved, but 10 people volun-
teered during the Ministry Weekend. We need two cup minis-
ters for every one bread minister to provide Communion under 
both species. We still need more volunteers to support the first 
test at the 5:00 Sunday Mass. Please see a priest if you're inter-
ested.   

 
Fall Ministry Fair  
 
The Ministry Fair was held Sept 23-24.  There were mixed 
results for recruiting new members among the ministries.  

St. Joseph Parish partners with NPH USA to provide food, 
clothing, healthcare, and education to children in Latin and 
South America. This summer, parishioners from St. Joseph will 
have the opportunity to travel to one of the NPH homes to meet 
and work with the children whom they serve. There will be an 
informational meeting on November 9th for anyone interested 
in traveling to the NPH Guatemala home. Please join us on 
November 9th at 7:00pm in Room 214. Contact Jenn Chmiel at 
jmcchmiel@gmail.com with any questions. Hope to see you 
there! 

Please join the Catholic Business Network- Dulles 
Chapter on Tuesday, November 14th featuring 
speaker, Dr. John Bruchalski, MD, FACOG Top-
ic:   "My Conversion From Abortionist to Pro-
Life Doctor" 
   
Networking and general business 4:00-4:15 p.m.; 
presentation 4:15-5:00 p.m.; Q &A 5:00-5:15pm, network-
ing and conversation (with beer, wine and heavy hors d'oeu-
vres) 5:15-6:00 p.m. 
Location: Re/Max Premier 44675 Cape Court #110, Ashburn, 
VA 
 
RSVP to Georgiagraves@bridgmancom.com  or 
Tom@visualimpactproductionsllc.com. 571-237-6202/ 703-
674-9466  
Members $20, Non- Members $25  


